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Congratulations and thank you to everyone that participated in bike to work/school 
week last week. Hillcrest had 272 cycling commutes to school which is a commendable 
number. The furthest student cycle was 40 minutes from home. Thanks to all 
Hillcrestians who made this years bike week a huge success. Well done and we look 
forward to next years BTS week! 
 
Hello Talented Hillcresters!  Today, we will be continuing to audition acts for the end of 
the year talent show.  Come down to the Stage/Drama room today at the second 
lunch bell if you have not had a chance to audition yet. We look forward to seeing what 
you have to offer!  All talents are welcome to our auditions. See you at lunch!  
 
Flag Football game features Flaggers vs Butterfinger in the semi-finals today at lunch. 
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